
Laurel Lindgren 
Principal /Directrice 

   Fall Welcome Back – Tuesday, September 5th  
Dear Families: 

The first day of school for students for the 2023/2024 school year is Tuesday September 5th.   
Please see below for attendance information. This is an important day when we welcome students back to 

another school year and confirm the students who will be attending École College Park School!  

 September 5th Attendance Information:  

       Kindergarten: 
      Students go to their regular classroom. Please refer to the staggered start schedule that was e-mailed to our    

 new Kindergarten families at the end of June.    

       

  Grades 1 – 8 students: 
      Students will meet outside (weather permitting) to find teachers holding grade signs. When you see your  

 grade, please go and stand by that teacher!  

      Please note: Classroom placements will be tentative for the first week of school as we confirm registrations.     

 Bussing Information: 
      Students who are newly registered for bus service must be contacted with bus stop location and pickup/ 

 drop off times by the bus company before service begins. If you are registered for bussing, regular bussing 

 begins on September 5th! Bussing starts for Kindergarten students on September 12th and continues 

 regularly from September 12th onward. It sometimes takes up to 2 weeks until bus routes are established 

 and schedules are set in place. We thank you for your anticipated patience! 

          Parking tickets will be issued if you park in our school bus zone!  

             Please also do not park in the side alley or staff parking lot. 

Gerry Krogstad 
Vice Principal/Director Adjoint 

Important Note about Bussing 

If you did not ride the bus during the 2022-2023 school 

year OR during the month of June 2023,  

 you MUST re-register  for bussing in 

order to ride 

      starting in September.   

Please contact the school office! 

School Supply order through SchoolStart! 

For the Fall, we have partnered with SchoolStart–                 

A company that offers parents the option to order the     

EXACT supplies their student needs for the    up-

coming school year!  

Visit their website to get connected and order 

online! 

https://schoolstart.ca/  

       ALL Students Grades 1-8 will attend for a HALF day on  

Tuesday September 5th from 9:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m. and the  

FULL day on Wednesday September 6th from 9:00 a.m. –3:30 p.m. 

Busses will run starting on September 5th. 

https://schoolstart.ca/

